
District 6 -

The groups in District 6 are doing well. Right now, we have 9 active Al-Anon meetings.

Our District Business Meetings are hybrid, being held both on zoom and face to face at the
Provo Public Library. We are still meeting on the odd months of the year at 7 p.m.

We held our Summer Social on July 29th at the Steel Worker’s Pavillion up Hobble Creek
Canyon and had a great time.

In November we will hold our District Elections at our regularly scheduled business meeting
scheduled for Tuesday the 14th of November.

Submitted by,
Melody O. - District 6 Representative


